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Dear Editor 

I would like to submit a new manuscript entitled “Human cord blood-derived viral pathogens 

as the potential threats to the hematopoietic stem cell transplantation safety: a mini 

review” for consideration by “World Journal of Stem Cells”. 

Unfortunately, we do not have access to language editing services and therefore we edited our 

manuscript carefully as much as possible and checked for proper grammar and spelling and 

correct usage of articles, prepositions, punctuation, active and passive voice, and sentence 

structure, as well as checking of the academic rules and norms. 

Thank you for receiving our manuscript and considering it for review.  

 

Sincerely 

Maryam Kheirandish 

 

 


